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Valentines for Veterans 
 

  

The Kyrene School District is partnering with Congressman Stanton in 

collecting Valentines for Veterans. We are asking our Kyrene de las Lomas 

students and families to create a Valentine for a Veteran between now and 

February 11. Valentines can be handmade or be store-bought, but should be 

unsealed and contain no candy. This gives our Kyrene de las Lomas 

students a great opportunity to brighten the days of our Veterans, thank 

them for their service and remind them that they are loved and important. 

Students may bring their valentines to their classroom teacher or the front 

office. Valentines will be picked up from Congressman Stanton’s office on 

Friday, February 11, 2022.  This is a great opportunity for our students to 

connect in a positive way with our community and to spread a little 

kindness. Thank you for your support of this project! 
 

 

  

 

 

Parent CNA Survey 
 

  

A part of our vision is to build community with our parents and families. That means your voice is 

valuable and needed as we continue to improve our school. Kyrene de las Lomas is an identified site to 

receive Title I funds within the Kyrene School District. So each year we work with our district office to 

collect parent feedback on topics related to the funds to better understand your students' experiences. 

Click the link below and answer each question as best you can. We appreciate your time as a partner in 

building the Lomas vision. 

  

Parent CNA Survey 
 

  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/FapNyNScQd0PJrjvLSzMiA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj3Xu1P0THaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS83RHducFMtTlItbWF0WjZvQ3hKakhRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSanZmb0FQMFFqYUhSMGNITTZMeTltYjNKdGN5NW5iR1V2VG1SNVRuSkdVakZFY2pkeE5rUnlTelpYQjNOamFHOXZiRzFDQ21IVmdNYmNZZFdpeGZCU0VrMUlkV2RvWlhOQWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF-flcHc2Nob29sbUIKYfk1SPxheH4-SFISbWh1Z2hlc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB


Friendship Parties 
 

  

Friendship parties will be held on Monday, February 14th at the end of the 

school day. Your child's teacher will send out an email with more 

information.  
 

 

  

  

Lomas House Meeting 
 

  

The Lomas scholars and staff had an amazing time in our House Meeting this week! Scholars were able 

to listen to the book One Word for Kids and each create a focus word to help them for 2022.   Each 

scholar met with their small group and adult mentor and had an opportunity to share their word, the 

reason they chose it and how it will help them this school year. 

  

Lomas Eagles are always spreading our WINGS so we can Fly! 

  

Working Together 

Inspire Kindness 

Noble Leader 

Grit Matters 

Safety Matters 
 

  

  

 

  

  



  

 

  

  

PBIS Award 
 

  

  

 

  

We are so proud of our Lomas Community! We are excited to announce the 

following recognition. 

  

  

Kyrene de las Lomas Earns 2021 PBISaz amAZing Award. 

  

  

PHOENIX, AZ – Kyrene de las Lomas in Kyrene School District cares about 

providing a positive and safe learning environment for our students and 

community. The 2021 PBISaz amAzing Award recognizes schools for 

successful implementation and outcomes with school-wide systems of 

Positive Behavior Interventions during the Covid-19 Pandemic. 

  

  

Principal Tika DeGraffenreid notes that this award recognizes the dedication 

of school staff and our community to uphold our school expectations every 

day: WINGS: Working Together. Inspire Kindness. Noble Leader. Grit 

Matters. Safety First. Together we are building a school culture that is more 

positive, proactive, and supportive for all our students so that they can be 

successful citizens and leaders of our nation. 

  

  



Our PBISaz amAZing award will proudly be displayed in our school office and 

on our website. Kyrene de las Lomas is committed to excellence and at 

Lomas, academic achievement is our highest priority. We create innovative 

opportunities that inspire curiosity and risk-taking. We empower scholars 

and staff to embrace their voice and leadership qualities. We commit to 

building a caring, inclusive community that celebrates the success of our 

scholars, our staff, and our families. 

  
 

  

Tax Credit Donations 
 

  

  

 

Families, make a tax credit contribution today! Inspiring, educational 

field trips. Programs that teach good citizenship, manners, and work ethic. 

Experiences that demonstrate future career possibilities. You can be a 

champion for education through tax credit contributions. A tax credit 

contribution will allow you to reduce the amount of taxes you owe the 

State. Arizona statute allows individuals/couples to claim up to $200/$400 

for a dollar-to-dollar tax credit. Take charge and have a say in how your tax 

dollars are put to work. By making a tax credit contribution to Kyrene 

Schools, you are telling the State of Arizona how you want your money 

spent. Visit Kyrene Tax Credit to begin the donation process. If you would 

like to apply tax credit to your 2021 taxes, the deadline to contribute is 

April 15, 2022. 
 

  

COVID-19 Checklist 
 

  

  

  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/usgK63iVIHW5rLzhKXQFaw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj3Xu1P0QgaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy90YXhjcmVkaXRXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmH5NUj8YXh-PkhSEm1odWdoZXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


Lost and Found 
 

  

  

 

We have a lot of jackets, water bottles, lunch boxes in the lost and found. 

Please have your child check for items in the lost and found to see if 

anything belongs to them.  
 

 

 

Morning drop off 
 

  

A friendly reminder that students are not allowed on campus before 

8:45am. Starting at 8:45am the gate to the playground will be opened for 

students. Here is the arrival and dismissal procedure video. Please watch so 

we can improve the flow of traffic. Arrival and Dismissal Procedure Video 
 

 

  

  

Update Emergency Contact Information for 2021-2022 
 

  

Please log into your ParentVue account and update emergency contact 

information, email(s) & address information. If you have an address change, 

please make sure to include proof of residency, such as, a utility bill, 

mortgage or lease. It is important that we have at least 2 emergency 

contact numbers in case of any emergency. This must be completed each 

school year. Please follow the link to update information: ParentVue 
 

 

  

  

Clothes for Health Office 
 

  

  

 

The health office is in need of boys and girls clothes for kinder and 1st 

graders. If you have clothes that you would like to donate, Ms. Tina would 

greatly appreciate it.  
 

 

 

Attendance 
 

  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/YbhlN-rf4NHWGmxU9MlmYg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj3Xu1P0QraHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vd2F0Y2g_dj1FTE1YeVFaTnJPMFcHc2Nob29sbUIKYfk1SPxheH4-SFISbWh1Z2hlc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/MBUtCMPhdDDX_jWMw3jdIg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj3Xu1P0RPaHR0cHM6Ly9hei1rc2QtcHN2LmVkdXBvaW50LmNvbS9QWFAyX0xvZ2luX1BhcmVudC5hc3B4P3JlZ2VuZXJhdGVTZXNzaW9uSWQ9VHJ1ZVcHc2Nob29sbUIKYfk1SPxheH4-SFISbWh1Z2hlc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB


Please make sure to call the 24 hour attendance line @ (480) 541-3401 if 

your child will be absent. Please leave a detailed message stating the reason 

for the absence. Emails to the teacher will not be acceptable, please 

contact the office via phone, or the absence the will be unexcused. 
 

 

  

  

Transportation Changes 
 

  

  

 

If your child will be going home a different way than normal, please make 

sure to email their teacher. If you do not receive a response by 3pm (1pm 

on Wednesdays), please call the office @ (480) 541-3400 and we will make 

sure the teacher gets the message. 
 

  

Support Our Schools - Become an ESS Substitute 
 

  



  

  

District Calendar 
 

  

2021 

SEP 6: Labor Day, No School 

SEP 14: Step it Up kick off 

OCT 1: Teacher Day, No School 

OCT 4-8: Fall Break, No School 

OCT 11: Staff Development, No School 

OCT 14: Picture Day 

OCT 15: Day of Awesomeness  

NOV 11: Veteran’s Day, No School 

2022 

JAN 17: MLK Day, No School 

FEB 21: President’s Day, No School 

MAR 7-11: Spring Break, No School 

MAR14: Teacher Day, No School 

APR 15: No School 

MAY 19: Last Day of School 
 

 



NOV 24: Turkey Trot 

NOV 25-26: Thanksgiving, No School 

DEC 17: Teacher Day, No School 

DEC 20-31: Winter Recess, No School 
 

  

 

 

  

Contact Us 
 

  

Kyrene de las Lomas 
11820 S. Warner-Elliot Loop, 
Phoenix, AZ 8504 

 

Phone: 480-541-3400 

Fax: 480-541-3410 
Attendance: 480-541-3401 

 

 

School Hours: 9:05 am – 3:55 pm 

Every Wednesday at 1:50 pm 
  
Office Hours: 8:00 am – 4:30 pm 

Every Wednesday at 2:30 pm 
 

 

 

  

 

    

   

 

View Full Calendar  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/F6FL2gUmbPV-Zx7sejDOKA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj3Xu1P0QqaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL2t5cmVuZWRlbGFzbG9tYXMvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgph-TVI_GF4fj5IUhJtaHVnaGVzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/esEfToWIuaer7PtD8K8kcg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj3Xu1P0QhaHR0cHM6Ly90d2l0dGVyLmNvbS9reXJlbmVzY2hvb2xzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgph-TVI_GF4fj5IUhJtaHVnaGVzQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/9YOqZ4_ck_GYsX3EcMbyDw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj3Xu1P0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaW5zdGFncmFtLmNvbS9reXJlbmVzY2hvb2xzL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYfk1SPxheH4-SFISbWh1Z2hlc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/TKFrEdd08pyCvUfYMOi0Pw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj3Xu1P0QxaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vdXNlci9LeXJlbmVTY2hvb2xEaXN0cmljdFcHc2Nob29sbUIKYfk1SPxheH4-SFISbWh1Z2hlc0BreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
https://www.kyrene.org/Page/38#calendar21/20200514/month
https://www.kyrene.org/Page/38#calendar21/20200514/month
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/t5VeuKSezwv2BCZGokdjeA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj3Xu1P0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzM4I2NhbGVuZGFyMjEvMjAyMDA1MTQvbW9udGhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmH5NUj8YXh-PkhSEm1odWdoZXNAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~

